
CITY OF INGLEWOOD 
 
 

One West Manchester Boulevard • Inglewood, CA • 90301 • Phone (310) 412-5300 

April 4, 2023 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CONTINUED 
 
The Mayor and Councilmembers of the City of Inglewood, California will conduct a continued public hearing on April 11, 
2023 to consider comments on the adoption of the Relocation Plan for Inglewood Transit Connector (ITC) Project as 
recommended by city staff.  

This hearing has been moved from April 4 to April 11 in order to present the city’s recent proposal for an improved plan 
to keep the VONS and the entire site as is. The city proposes to integrate the new Maintenance and Storage 
Facility (MSF) with the Market Street Station. This plan would deliver a well-designed, fully integrated transit 
facility that reduces construction time, improves the Project‘s overall schedule, and minimizes potential Project 
impacts to Inglewood residents.  

Hearing date on the Relocation Plan for the ITC Project moved to: 

Date:   Tuesday, April 11, 2023 

Time:   2:00 p.m. 

Location:  1 Manchester Blvd., Inglewood City Hall, 9th Floor  

 
Aisha L. Thompson, City Clerk 
CITY OF INGLEWOOD, CALIFORNIA 
 

For special accommodation due to disability, please call the Office of City Clerk at (310) 412-5280 or FAX (310) 
412-5333. You may also mail or drop off your request to City Hall, One Manchester Boulevard, 1st Floor, 
Inglewood, California, 90301. All requests for accommodations must be received forty-eight (48) hours prior to 
the day of hearing. 

If you challenge the aforementioned public hearing in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you 
nor someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written correspondence delivered to 
the City Council at, or prior to, the public hearing. 

In the event that the Public Hearing is not held during the City Council meeting it will be continued on the next 
regularly scheduled City Council Meeting.  

Si usted necesita esta información en español, favor de llamar a este numero: (310) 412-5280. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date of Publication: April 4, 2023 

 


